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Comments: I want to write and say thank you for your efforts to include all types of users in your new

management plan. I was born and raised in SC Alaska and recreating in the Chugach managed lands has been

family pass time since I can remember. We are all blessed to live in such a beautiful state with access to the

back country especially in regards to access to the Chugach forest. My family is very active in skiing, snow

shoeing as well as snow machining. Snow-machining is a great way to see and experience the back country in

areas that would typically only be accessible with plane or helicopter. it's an amazing experience to see you 5

year old touch a glacier for the first time or even explore ice caves. My hope is that you can find a way to include

motorized seasonal use in your plans for future generations to enjoy Alaska as I did as a kid, and as my kids get

to experiencing first hand. Thank you for your time and consideration and I look forward to meeting with you on

future meetings held at your facility. 


